
1

Frank Rost

From: Shelly Strickland <shelly@grpa.org>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 11:14 AM
To: Sarah Merriweather; Steve Card
Cc: Maurice D. McDowell; Brandi E. Robertson; Frank Rost
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Boys to Men Funding

Got it. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Shelly Strickland 

Office Manager 
Georgia Recreation & Park Association 
1285 Parker Road 
Conyers, GA 30094 
Phone: 770.760.1403 
Fax: 770.760.1550 
shelly@grpa.org  
www.grpa.org   
 

Follow Us On Facebook -    

 
From: Sarah Merriweather <SMerriweather@augustaga.gov>  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 11:13 AM 
To: Steve Card <scard@grpa.org>; Shelly Strickland <shelly@grpa.org> 
Cc: Maurice D. McDowell <MMcDowell@augustaga.gov>; Brandi E. Robertson <BRobertson@augustaga.gov>; Frank 
Rost <FRost@augustaga.gov> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Boys to Men Funding 
 

Greetings Shelly, 
 
 
Please accept our address correction below: 
 
2027 Lumpkin Road 
Augusta, Ga 30906 
 
Attn: Director Maurice McDowell 
 
 
 
Kindest, 
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Sarah 
 
Administrative Assistant 
Augusta Parks and Recreation 
(706) 842-2681 

 
 

 
 
 
 
From: Steve Card <scard@grpa.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 9:20 AM 
To: Maurice D. McDowell <MMcDowell@augustaga.gov> 
Cc: Shelly Strickland <shelly@grpa.org> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Boys to Men Funding 
 

Thanks Maurice we will get the check out early this week to you. 
 
Steve Card, CPRP 
Executive Director 
Georgia Recreation and Park Association 
1285 Parker Road 
Conyers, GA 30094 
Office- 770-760-1403 
Cellular- 706-463-9656 
e-mail - scard@grpa.org  
web - www.grpa.org  
  
"Caring For Georgia's People and Parks" 
 

From: Maurice D. McDowell <MMcDowell@augustaga.gov>  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 9:12 AM 
To: Steve Card <scard@grpa.org> 
Cc: Shelly Strickland <shelly@grpa.org> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Boys to Men Funding 
 
Please mail check to: 
 
2027 Lampkin Road  
Augusta Ga 30906 
 
Attn: Director Maurice McDowell  
 
Thanks Steve  
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Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Steve Card <scard@grpa.org> 
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 6:58:22 AM 
To: Maurice D. McDowell <MMcDowell@augustaga.gov> 
Cc: Shelly Strickland <shelly@grpa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Boys to Men Funding  
  

Maurice, 
  
Hope all is well.   I want to thank you and congratulate you and your TEAM for participating in and 
completing 2 Boys to Men sites through the Department of Public Health (DPH).  GRPA received (2) 
$5,000 checks from DPH and we want to make sure that we get them to you promptly.  They are for 
completion from Bernie Ward and May Park facilities.  We wanted to make sure we get the 
unrestricted payment in the correct place so it can be utilized by your agency.  How you like for us to 
get you the $10,000?  We can ACH your agency or we can send a check.  If you would rather have a 
check please let us know a good address to send it to where it will be deposited in a timely manner so 
we do not have issues with the state. 
  
Thanks again and we look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Steve Card, CPRP 
Executive Director 
Georgia Recreation and Park Association 
1285 Parker Road 
Conyers, GA 30094 
Office- 770-760-1403 
Cellular- 706-463-9656 
e-mail - scard@grpa.org  
web - www.grpa.org  
  
"Caring For Georgia's People and Parks" 
  

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links, 
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

 

 
This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, 
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. 
The City of Augusta accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless 
that information is subsequently confirmed in writing. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent 
those of the City of Augusta. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message which arise as 
a result of the e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard copy version. 
AED:104.1 


